OOKS TO HER

Hookstone Chase Primary School

Hookstone Chase, Harrogate, North Yorkshire HG2 7DJ Telephone: 01423 886026

e-mail: admin@hookstonechase.n-yorks.sch.uk
Headteacher Miss Ann Wheatcroft

23rd April 2018

Dear Parents

What a lovely sunny week it was for our first week at school. The Year 6 children had a wonderful week at Marrick Priory and I am sure that they will have made many happy memories of their time there. My thanks to Mr Parker, Mrs Hazell, Miss Holmes and Mr Gray for giving up their time to accompany the children.

We have a very busy term planned with our 50th Birthday Celebrations as a particular highlight on Saturday 30th June. The children will also be having a special celebratory day with a range of activities taking place on Friday 29th June. More details to follow nearer the time.

The class teachers will be sending Curriculum Newsletters out to parents at the end of the week.

I am also pleased to inform you that we will be welcoming a full cohort of children into Reception in September. We are over-subscribed and have quite a long waiting list!

This term we are introducing a new handwriting scheme across the school called Letter- Join. This was trialled last term across the school and was a great success, with sound improvements being made in the children's handwriting. Children and parents may access this at home using the following user name and password. Parents should search for Letter-Join and login with:

Username: vt2249 Password: home

Accompanying this letter is your child's attendance record. Please remember that our target is 97% and it would be great if we can work together to achieve this.

Please can I remind all parents that if the children arrive at school on bikes or scooters they should not ride them across the playground or indeed as was happening last week, parents were allowing their children to scoot through the staff and visitor car park and up the school drive. This is not permitted and is extremely dangerous; I would appreciate your co-operation with this.

With all good wishes for a successful term.

Yours sincerely